
Ravelston Park – Representation 060 

From: Patrick <REDACTED>  
Sent: 29 April 2022 15:09 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston Park Pavilion 
 
REDACTED 
 
 
Dear Madam / Sir, 
 
I write to inform you of my firm and strong rejection to the Blackhall Community Trust's  plans to 
seek permission and thus build Ravelston Park Pavilion. 
 
My family and I along with many friends use this park on a daily basis.  We use it to keep ourselves 
and our children fit both physically and mentally along with meeting other members of the 
community on a regular basis. 
 
I strongly feel that the building of the above will only reduce the quality of the park. 
 
Green spaces are at risk of being lost by actions like this.  Once they are gone, they are going for all 
generations. 
 
As you know but seem to be ignoring this land was gifted to the community in 1902 and is supposed 
to be held in trust for perpetuity and not to be built on. 
 
I can not shake the feeling that there is money being made here at the cost of community life. 
 
Yours 
 
Patrick Edwards 
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